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Consultee response for application WP/20/00692/DCC from Chickerell Town 

Council 

09/12/2020 

 

Good morning 

 

Chickerell Town Council's Planning Committee met last night and they made the 

following comments 

 

"The town council supports the comments made by Weymouth Town Council and 

expresses concern over pollution and the safety of the use of the existing road". 

 

Kind regards 

 

Nicola Briar 

Town Clerk 

 


